
 
 
Dear (name of business), 
 
  
 Lifting the spirits of chronically ill children is the goal of the Jared Box Project.  
Please consider making a donation to help (name of your group) as we make Jared 
Boxes. 
 
 A Jared Box is a small plastic storage box filled with toys, games and activities.  
The boxes will be given to children at (name your local hospital) they receive 
chemotherapy or similar medical treatments.   
 
 Any donation is greatly appreciated.  Please consider donating items for us to 
use to fill our Jared Boxes.  Examples include:  small toys, crayons, markers, coloring 
books, books, puzzles, stuffed animals, card games, etc.   
 
 To learn more about this great project, refer to www.thejaredbox.com.  Over 
800,000 Jared Boxes have been made across the country.  The boxes entertain and lift 
the spirits of these brave little patients.   
 
 Thank you for your consideration.  I can pick up your donation at your 
convenience.    
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
(Your name, Group Name, Address, Phone number) 

http://www.thejaredbox.com/

